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Dear Colleagues,  

As summer draws to a close, it’s the perfect time to gear up for some exciting continuing education 
events!  The SASHA board has been diligently planning conferences to provide engaging and affordable 
professional development opportunities for speech-language pathology professionals. Get ready to expand 
your knowledge! 

The SASHA website continues to be the best source of information regarding upcoming workshops, 
registration, and membership. We offer online registration, as well as payments via Venmo. We will continue to 
accept mail-in registration forms, as well as checks and purchase orders as forms of payment. Handouts for 
upcoming workshops will be emailed to attendees prior to the event.   A few important updates to look for when 
registering: 

• Refunds will not be provided for partial attendance or participants with uncompleted forms, which 
include the self-assessment (new form), attendance and course evaluation forms. ALL three forms will 
be due by 4:00 pm the day of the conference.   

• A $25.00 handling fee will be charged for all cancellations. No refunds will be given for cancellations 
made seven days or less prior to the event; however, a credit will be issued toward a future seminar. If 
you register and do not attend, no refund will be provided.  

• Registrants who wish to earn ASHA CEUs give permission to SASHA to send all information provided 
on the certificate of attendance form to ASHA CE. 

SASHA will be sponsoring the following conferences: 

Fall Conference: October 31, 2025: Daj Mitchell, M.S., CCC-SLP, An Introduction to Neurodiversity-
Affirming Practices and Time-Saving Tools for SLPs, Virtual Live Event, via Zoom. 

Spring Conference: TBA (Check back on the SASHA website under the ‘Events’ tab to find out more 
information as this time of year approaches.) 

 

2025-2026 Board members: 

CO-PRESIDENTS: Christina Garcia and Hillary Hyske 
CE CONTENT CONSULTANT: Christina Garcia 
PRESIDENT ELECT: 
TREASURER:  Lori Bormann 
SECRETARY: Danielle Anderson 
CE ADMINISTRATOR: Valerie Myers 
 

SASHA is always welcoming new members and is currently in need of a president elect.  If you are interested 
in becoming a member or you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 
sashaboard0@gmail.com or visit our website www.sacasha.org under the ‘Contact’ tab.  Thank you for your 
continued support.  We look forward to seeing you at the next conference. 

Sincerely,  

Christina Garcia and Hillary Hyske 
SASHA Co- Presidents 2025-2026 
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